
 

  

 
 
LISA D. NORDSTROM 
Lead Counsel 
lnordstrom@idahopower.com 

 
 
November 15, 2017 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, Oregon  97301 
 
 Re: L.S.N. for Supplement to Tariff Advice No. 17-08 

Update to Rule F, Service Connection and Discontinuance to implement a Winter 
Protection Program 

 
Attention Filing Center: 
 

 On November 7, 2017, Idaho Power Company (“Idaho Power”) submitted a supplement to 

Advice No. 17-08.  Because the supplemental filing was filed within 30 days of the requested 

effective date of December 1, 2017, an L.S.N. should have been provided with the filing.  Although 

the L.S.N. was inadvertently omitted, Idaho Power provides the enclosed L.S.N. as required. 

 
 If you have any questions regarding this tariff advice, please contact Regulatory Analyst 
Zach Harris at 388-2305 or zharris@idahopower.com. 
 
      Sincerely, 
       
 
  
      Lisa D. Nordstrom 
LDN:kkt 
Enclosure 
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